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Reference:   FOI.11484.23 

Subject:    Attention Deficit Hyperactivity Disorder (ADHD) waiting times 

Date of Request: 14 April 2023 

 

Requested: 
 

I'm aware that the waiting times for an assessment from an ADHD specialist are painfully long.  
 
Would you be able to tell me what resources or plans are being put in place (if any) to help reduce 
the waiting time? 
 

Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) has applied an exemption under Section 21 of the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FoIA), as the information is accessible by another means. The 
UHB has answered a similar Freedom of Information request FOI.10546.22 - Attention Deficit 
Hyperactivity Disorder (ADHD), which is available on our disclosure log: 
 
For ease of reference, please click on the attached link, which will take you directly to the UHB’s 
disclosure log webpage: 
 

Disclosure Log - Hywel Dda University Health Board (nhs.wales) 
 

 

https://hduhb.nhs.wales/about-us/governance-arrangements/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/

